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 Addresses the need for more on-time adoptions 
from faculty and improves communication to 
ensure Bookstore has received and processed each 
order.

 Gives faculty a more accurate historical track of 
what has been used in the course previously.

 Uses Google books as an online discovery tool for 
new adoptions.

 Replaces paper-based system with email 
communication.

Why our system needs improving





Webinars will be offered for faculty and 
department liasons beginning September 
17.

Video tutorial will also be available on the 
textbook submission faculty home page.

Spring Semester 2012 textbook orders will 
be due on October 15th.

Training and Important Dates



 To comply with federal law and make students 
aware of textbook costs as they register for classes.

 To give parents and students complete textbook 
information on all courses taught on campus.

 To increase the amount of titles available for rent at 
the Bookstore.

 To find less expensive used books for students

 To buy back copies of books from students for use 
next semester on campus.

Goals and Outcomes
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Rusty Weldon
weldora@auburn.edu
844-1352

We’re here to help you!
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